
 

 

NOTICE 

EMERGENCY HOUSING VOUCHERS 

 
The Montgomery County Housing Authority has been awarded Emergency Housing Vouchers 

provided through the U.S. Dept. of Housing and Urban Development.  The EHV’s come from the 

American Rescue Plan signed in to law by President Biden.  The vouchers will serve those 

individuals who are homeless, at risk of homelessness, fleeing domestic violence, dating violence, 

sexual assault, stalking, or human trafficking.  EHV’s will be prioritized  via Montgomery 

County’s Your Way Home Program.  If you or anyone you know are experiencing any of the 

above categories, please contact Your Way Home by dialing 2-1-1  or text your zip code to 898-

211.  Eligible households will be processed through Your Way Home for a referral to 

MCHA.  The MCHA will not be distributing applications.  For further information or questions, 

please contact Lynda Haley, Director of Management and Administration by calling 610-247-

1501. 


